
We are pleased to be holding a second public event on 
our proposals for the access road to the new Cambushinnie 
400kV substation, following our pre-application consultation in 
November 2024 and feedback period which closed on 8 January 2025. 

We are holding this event to present updates to our proposals, following 
feedback received from the last event and ongoing design developments. 

During our face-to-face drop-in event you will be able to view our 
project proposals, ask questions to the project team and share further 
comments. Further details will be made available on the project website.

More information overleaf.

Cambushinnie Haul Road
Beauly-Denny 400kV Upgrade Project

Feedback Event

Monday 17 March, 3–7.30pm

Braco Village Hall, Feddal Road, 
Braco, FK15 9QD Find out more and register for project 

updates, visit the project website by scanning 
the QR code, or use the following URL: 

www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/cambushinnie

The event will be held on:

We encourage all members of the local community 
and all interested parties to attend the event. 
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Tel: 07879 793 652

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

Nicki Mcluskey
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH Email: BDUP@sse.com

@SSETransmission@ssentransmission

This map shows the Beauly–Denny overhead line with 
the required upgrades along the line, including new 
400kV substations at Cambushinnie, Bingally and an 
upgrade to the existing substation at Fort Augustus. 


